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15th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 2) 

 

Year 2 Football Club – Wednesday Lunchtime 

A new Football Club for children in Year 2 is starting next week on Wednesday 22nd March 2023 and will 

run for 6 weeks initially.  The pupils will play a structured short match during the lunchtime break and 

then eat dinner afterwards (exact timings will be finalised depending on the time it takes students to get 

changed etc). 

Places are limited to 14 and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  We will confirm 

places once all the replies have been received. 

The children can wear their outdoor PE kit but are welcome to wear any football kits and trainers (no 

studs) they might have. 

If your child is interested in taking part and you give your consent, please complete the slip below and 

return it by Friday 17th March 2023.  Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher   

On behalf of Year 2 
 

   
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Year 2 Wednesday Lunchtime Football Club 

(Please return this slip by Friday 17th March 2023 – thank you.) 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Year 2 Wednesday Lunchtime Football Club starting 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023. 
 

Name of Child:   Class:   
 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer:    


